
Help Us Eradicate Milfoil  
from Sebago Lake

This workshop is made possible with support from boater participation in the Maine Lake & River Protection 
Sticker Program, Maine Department of Environmental Protection, Maine Volunteer Lake Monitoring Program, 

Sebago Lake Milfoil Action Cooperative, and Saint Joseph’s College.

Make a difference by attending a free milfoil  
rapid response volunteer workshop

Date: Thursday, October 1
Time: 4:30–6:30 p.m.
Location: Saint Joseph’s College,  
Harold Alfond Center, Room HA1
This free workshop is presented by 
the Maine Volunteer Lake Monitoring 
Program. All are welcome to attend!

Learn about:
•	 Aquatic invaders in Maine: Sebago Lake’s milfoil 

infestation and what is being done about it 
•	 Identifying Sebago’s invasive milfoil and how to 

distinguish it from native look-alikes
•	 Hunting for invasive milfoil and what to do when 

you find it
•	 Becoming part of Sebago’s Rapid Response 

Team: certification and reporting protocols

To register, or for more information, contact vlmp@mainevlmp.org or 207-783-7733.


